
 
Sent: 26/06/2015 5:54:22 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  26/06/2015   MR Jennifer Wells  ST  NSW   RE: PEX2014/0004 - 9 Howard Avenue DEE WHY NSW 2099   The developer should not be allowed to increase the height of the building. Residents do not want high rise, we want buildings that are aesthetically pleasing and blend in with the coastal feel of the area. Parts of Dee Why are an eyesore, Lets get it right this time. Thank you.  


